
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

June 5th, 2024 

 
Attention all grads! Your last words will be read as you walk across the 
stage during the June 27 grad ceremony! This is a requirement for the 
ceremony. Make sure to fill out the form posted in the Class of 2024 Team 
as soon as possible! Please message Mr. Kwan if you have any questions. 
 
Don't forget to buy your tickets for our year-end dance show, "Carson's 
Gotta Dance!" Happening next Friday, June 14 at 7pm. You can get 
tickets online at carsongraham.ca or purchase from a dance student or Ms. 
Hives. See you there! 

Attention all students in grades 8-11: this Thursday during block 3 is the 
primary Student Council Election, during which you will be voting for next 
year's Executive Council. Please see the post from Mr. Everton on your 
grade Team for more information and a list of candidates.  

 


